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Welcome to this issue of the Youth Parliamentarian — your monthly newsletter for
updates about the Youth Parliament of Manitoba. In this issue you will
find information on Speaker's Night, this year's Cabinet Retreat, and information

about how you can stay involved.

Speaker's Night



Featuring

Senator F. Gigi Osler T e
A\

August 10th, 2023 | 6:00-9:00PM | Winnipeg Winter Club

Join us for our return to Speaker’s Night! Tickets available until
Thursday August 4th.

For the first time since 2019, Speaker’s Night is making a return, providing an
opportunity for YPM members, alumni, politicians, community leaders, family, and

friends to gather and celebrate the successes of the past year.

This year, we are very excited to announce Senator Flordeliz (Gigi) Osler as
our keynote speaker. Senator Osler is an internationally renowned surgeon, an
assistant professor at the University of Manitoba, and a dedicated advocate for

equity, diversity, and inclusion. The details of the event are as follows:

e Date: Thursday, August 10, 2023
e Time: 6:00-9:00 p.m.
¢ Venue: Winnipeg Winter Club, 200 River Ave, Winnipeg, MB



Tickets start at $100 per person or $750 per table (8 seats). Purchase your tickets
by clicking the link below:

BUY NOW

Cabinet Retreat

Earlier in the month, Exec and Cabinet went to Birds Hill for the annual Cabinet

Retreat!

Despite the uncooperative weather and a “sunken vessel” in the boy’s campground,
there were many fun experiences. We had many organized activities, such as team
skits, field games, and trivia. Thanks to all of Cabinet and Exec for making this such

a memorable experience!



Get in touch
If you have any comments about this newsletter or simply want to connect, feel free
to reply to this email and your message will come to me (Jacob). YPM is always

happy to hear from our alumni, supporters, and friends in the community.

You can also stay connected by following us on Instagram and Twitter, and liking our

page on Facebook. If you are receiving this email, you are on the Youth
Parliamentarian email list. However, if you know someone who is an alum of YPM

but isn't receiving these emails, please encourage them to join the mailing list!

Donate

YPM is an independent, non-partisan, non-denominational charity. We receive no
direct government funding for our operations and financial aid provisions, and rely
entirely on member registration fees and donations from individuals and
corporations. We are deeply appreciative of all donations, and thank all of our

donors for helping us empower and educate youth across Manitoba.

DONATE NOW
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